
Greetings All,
We have completed our first quarter and are awaiting our District Deputy visit. This is the second of a
number of dignitary visits that occur in late Summer and early Fall. The District Deputy will attend our
Lodge Meeting on Monday, September 9th. We will have a dinner for our visiting District Vice
President, Roger Spencer, on Saturday, August 3rd. The State President will be in the District and will
have lunch at our Lodge on September 28th. Lunch will be Goombah Pizza and salad. Cost is $15; a
great way to sample their delicious pizza. You are welcome and encouraged to attend these events
where you can meet State, District and Lodge leadership.
We will also be having an Open House August 23rd, 24th, and 25th. Come on out and encourage
members of the general public to join our Lodge! We will also have another 2nd Chance Drawing of
Queen tickets, 50/50 drawing and a lottery board raffle.
Come patronize your Lodge! These are the slow days of summer. The Snow Birds are gone and the
bartenders get lonely. Come keep them company!
Also enjoy food prepared by Goombah. One partner is a Michellin rated Chef and the other ran the
restaurant at a large, championship golf course for years. Check out their food; it is yummy!
We are completing negotiations for Goombah to take over our kitchen completely. Voting on the
contract will happen at our August 12th Lodge Meeting. You are invited and encouraged to come and
hear the details of the contract and vote on it.
Please help the Lodge have a profitable and fun summer. The Lodge depends on your patronage.
Please come enjoy the games, have a drink and have a scrumptious meal. You will be happy you did.

Trustee Message:

Dear Members,

We need your help. Members are needed to fill necessary positions in our lodge. We currently
have open positions for several trustees, an inner guard, a tiler and especially an audit
committee.
Our goal is to add new events and activities to improve our lodge and bring in new members.
We need you to step up and help. We want to give our members an enjoyable experience each
time they come to our lodge. But it takes people to contribute their time and expertise to help
our lodge thrive.Please consider giving us some of your time.



F.L.O.E.
Greetings from the Florida Ladies of the Elks

It’s hard to believe the 61st Annual FLOE Conference being held at the beautiful Shores Resort & Spa
in Daytona Shores, September 19-20, 2024, is right around the corner. Friday night entertainment will
be provided by the Deep Creek Ladies of the Elks. A Friday golf outing is planned for those
interested. Visit https://floridaelks.org/floe/conference for more information and to make your
reservations. We look forward to seeing you there.

The FLOE Angel Reverse Draw tickets benefitting the Florida Elks Childrens Therapy Services are
now on sale. Tickets are available for a donation of$20 each. Tickets are also available for our Annual
Conference Raffle with three great prizes. 1st prize is a 2 -night hotel stay at the Shores Resort and
Spa in Daytona Shores with a $600 Visa gift card. 2nd prize is a Northern Tool quiet generator with a
$150 Visa gift card and 3rd prize is a Yeti 18 soft sided cooler with adult beverage and a $1 Visa gift
charge. Tickets are 6 for $5. All proceeds benefit FECTS and FEYC. If you would like tickets, please
email floeinformation@gmail.com or contact one of our officers. Contact information is available on
floridaelks.org. together we can make a difference in the lives of children throughout Florida.

On Monday, July 1, 2024, during the Grand Lodge Convention in Austin, Texas, there was a
workshop for all ladies of the Elks across the country to share ideas for fundraising and other
activities from their Lodges. This is the first time anything like this has been offered and we are
extremely proud that Florida was the host of the workshop. The event was a huge success with
standing room only.

Just a reminder, EVERY lady Elk, wife of an Elk and widow of an Elk are members of FLOE,
regardless of affiliation with a lodge ladies organization. There are no applications to complete nor
dues to pay. How active a lady chooses to be is at her discretion, but she remains a member.

We would like to say “Thank You” for your continued support, and we look forward to seeing you.

Our New Lodge Members Initiated in July

https://floridaelks.org/floe/conference
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OPERATIONS - SCHEDULES

Lodge Meetings are held on the 2nd
Monday Of the Month @ 7:00 PM

Board of Directors at 5:00pm

House Committee follows

All members are encouraged to
come,listen and share your ideas.

We are still looking for volunteers to collect money on Wednesdays “Game Night”.

Contact Wanda Byrnes @ 847-902-8236 if you would like to help and get to know your brothers

and sisters in the Lodge. We are all a lot of fun and excited to meet you if you’re new!

Bingo machines are HERE!!!!





Propositions for Membership

Individuals to be voted for membership:

Marion Munger Kenneth MacDonald Laurette Marshalleck Donna
Margaril Larry Margaril Thomas Mason Natalie Molz

August Birthdays
William Gorrell David DeLorie Robert Rinko Arthur Crudo

Edward Joy Daniel Keating

Raymond Kessenich David Rudolph Frank Van Mourik Henry Welsh Gerald Conway

David Dutrieux Sal Canzone Andrew Cymbala Clifford Block Thomas Chalmers Daniel Cole

Diana Fitzpatrick-Leavell Gary Plaznik Dennis Pongratz Lawrence Bennett Kenneth Kovach

Harold Perau Allen Legendre David Mettler Gail Newton Dennis Rossman

EVENTS

August 3rd - Dinner for the South Southwest District Vice President

Menu - Petite Sirloin or Chicken Veloute $20

Call the Secretary at 239-549-4816 to make reservations.

August 23, 24 and 25 Open House - Come meet your officers, play games and

have a good time. The Lodge will be open to Non Members, so tell your

friends.

Sign on to MYELKS.com and Elks.org to follow Cape Coral Elks Lodge #2596



Check out new Lodge clothing, mugs etc. in the display case in the dining

room!!! We have been able to secure a good price on these so check them

out.

Prices

Tumbler - $15 Coffee Mug $12 Hat $15

Men’s Tee Shirt (Small- 2XL) $ 17 Men’s Tee Shirt (3XL-5XL) $23

Men’s Polo (Small-2XL) $24 Men’s Polo ( 3X-5X) $39

Women’s V-neck Tee Shirts (Small-2XL) $20

Name added to shirt - $2

Pictures from Christmas in July!



We were one of 4 Lodges in our District awarded for meeting our 2023-2024 ENF per capita goal.
Thank you PER Vinny for guiding us to exceeding this goal. It is important to remember that ENF
gives back more in grants than we give it in donations at about a 6 to 4 ratio. This means that we get
to make our contribution to the community even larger.

Donations can be given to the Secretary. Or, start a quarter tube like the ones in the hallway near the
restrooms. Even better, become a sustaining member at as little as $5/month. This can be done
online at elks.org or ask the Secretary for help.

We also have quarter tubes for Harry Ana!!!



What activities would you like to see at our Lodge?

Some options are:

Music Bingo Comedy nights Dinner and dancing Ladies night Crafts and wine

Karaoke Darts Juke Box Pool Table Game Nights [Bingo, Bunco, Board Games, etc.}

Let us know, by dropping a suggestion in the box by the main door, at the Bingo stand. Thank
you

Volunteer

What would you like to volunteer for?

Bulletin Board Harry Ana Decorating Entertainment Committee Drug Awareness

Greeter Hoop Shoot Soccer Shoot Membership ENF Audit Committee

Newsletter Veteran’s Other? Lodge Maintenance and Repairs

Talk with an officer to find out more about these opportunities or call our Secretary, Wanda, at
239-549-4816!

Mission Statement

To inculcate the principles of Charity, Justice, Brotherly Love and Fidelity;

to recognize a belief in God; to promote the welfare and enhance the

Happiness of its Members; to quicken the spirit of American Patriotism;

to cultivate good fellowship; to perpetuate itself as a fraternal

organization, and to provide for its government, the Benevolent and

Protective Order of Elks of the United States of America will serve the

people and communities through benevolent programs, demonstrating

that Elks Care and Elks Share.
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